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Mark L. Jewell, Permittee   Liquor Permit No.  LIP.13828                           

Fast Eddie’s Package Store               Case No.    2012-477                                     

125 Providence Street                        Docket No.  2012-551               

Taftville, CT  06380                       Backer:  MARCUSJ ENTERPRISES LLC         

 

On July 12, 2012, after due notice, the Department of Consumer Protection, Liquor 

Control Commission, held a formal administrative hearing on a charge of violation of § 

30-46(5) of the Connecticut General Statutes.   Proper notice of the hearing was 

provided to the Respondent, however, the Respondent failed to appear at the 

hearing.     

  

Based upon the testimony and documents submitted at the hearing, the department 

finds that as of April, 2011, the Respondent lost the right to occupy the permit 

premises in violation of the charge alleged and  ORDERS the package store liquor 

permit revoked immediately in accordance with § 30-6-A8(c) of the Regulations of 

Connecticut State Agencies.     

 

DEPARTMENT OF CONSUMER PROTECTION 

LIQUOR CONTROL COMMISSION 

BY: 

__________________________________ 

Elisa A. Nahas, Esq.  

Designated Presiding Officer 

 

________________________________ 

Angelo J. Faenza, Commissioner  

 

________________________________ 

Stephen R. Somma, Commissioner  

  

 

Parties: 

Mark L. Jewell, 43 South B Street, Taftville, CT 06380 

(Via US Mail and Certified Mail # 7011 2000 0001 0588 7949) 

Mark L. Jewell, 576 Laurel Hill Road, Norwich, CT 06360-7307 

(Via US Mail and Certified Mail # 7011 2000 0001 0588 7956) 

lionelmj@gmail.com 



  

 

Non-parties: 

Connecticut Beverage Journal, 2508 Whitney Ave., P.O. Box 185159, Hamden, CT 

06518  

John Suchy, Director, Liquor Division  

Connecticut State Library, 231 Capitol Avenue, Hartford, CT 06106  

  

 


